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The mission of the Heron Specialist Group (HSG) is to promote the conservation of herons and their habitats worldwide by encouraging research, inventory, monitor

-
ing and conservation action. To achieve 
its mission, the HSG maintains worldwide 
communication linkages among heron spe-
cialists, assesses the conservation status 
of heron populations, provides syntheses of 
information and action plans for the conser
become better connected across the globe.

Targets 2021–2025
assess

T-004  Publish annual volumes of the 
Specialist Group’s journal (Journal of Heron 
Biology and Conservation). 

T-006  Develop expertise listing to ensure all 
Near Threatened, Vulnerable, Endangered 
and Critically Endangered species are 
reviewed for Red List assessment.

plan

T-001  Update the Global Plan for 
HeronConservation.

act

T-007  Establish Species Working Groups 

https://www.heronconservation.org


plan

Planning

T-001  (KSR 8)

Number of conservation plans/strategies 
updated: 1

Result description: We are building a net-
work of individuals across the globe to 
revise and update the global plan for heron 
conservation.

network

Documents review

T-005  (KSR 2)

Review and strengthen governance and 
operating principles of Specialist Group: 
ongoing

Result description: Strategic Review of 
Heron Specialist Group governance and 
operations is ongoing, with discussions 
within HeronConservation as well as discus-
sions with other SSC groups on how they 
operate, function, etc.

Membership

T-008  (KSR 2)

Number of SSC members recruited: 1

Result description: HeronConservation has 
plans to annually host virtual meetings for 


